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MWRD to hold June 18 Board meeting via video conference 

Due to the Governor’s Disaster Declaration, the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of 
Greater Chicago (MWRD) will hold it Board of Commissioners’ Regular Board Meeting by video 
conference at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, June 18. The MWRD Board Room and building will be 
closed to protect the health and safety of the public and staff; only essential personnel will be 
allowed entry.  
 
The public is encouraged to participate by visiting mwrd.org to view the proceedings via live 
stream.  Public comment may be made during the Public Comment period by calling (312) 751-
3299, Bridge 90500#.  Public comment may also be made by submitting an electronic comment 
by registering under the eComment link during the live meeting. 
 

 
(Back row, L-R): MWRD Commissioners Mariyana Spyropoulos, Marcelino Garcia, Debra 

Shore, Josina Morita, Kimberly Du Buclet, and Cam Davis. (Front row, L-R): Vice President 
Barbara McGowan, President Kari K. Steele and Chairman of Finance Frank Avila. 
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